
Walk-About Week is easy! From January 13-21
girls, along with a responsible adult, are invited
to walk around their neighborhood and share
some quality time while working on their
cookie marketing skills. Girls can have their
own “walking” booth sale. Girls should follow
council, state and CDC guidelines when selling.

Please note: If you live in one of our
mountainous service units and are faced with
colder temperatures (or don’t live in a
neighborhood), girls can have a walk-about at a
local indoor sporting or community event (must
be mobile and cannot be stationary) or hold an
“open house” and invite friends, families and
neighbors to their home or private function. 

Your name, troop number and daytime phone number 
The number of girls in your troop who sold at least 30 packages of cookies during
Walk-About Week

Attention Troop Cookie Managers
To order Walk-About patches for your troop, e-mail the following information to your
Service Unit Cookie Specialist by March 14, 2024: 

WALK-ABOUT 
WEEK

Girls are encouraged to
decorate a wagon (or

another mode of
transportation), load up
their cookies and hit the
road to reintroduce one
of Girl Scouts’ longest

traditions to the
community. 

Girls can participate
individually or as a

troop. 


